
 
January 9, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: FAU Route 8852 
  Poplar Street 
  Project CMM-M-5011(246) 
  Section 06-00056-01-WR (Highland) 
  Madison County 
  Contract No. 97324 
  Item 119A 
  January 18, 2008 Letting 
 
 
TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
In accordance with your request, we have sent you plans and/or a proposal for the 
subject improvement. 
 
To clarify information it is necessary to revise the following: 
 
PLANS: 
Remove existing Sheet 40 and replace with the attached revised Sheet 40 (added note 
number 12).   
 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid and must 
include any Schedule of Prices changes in their bidding proposal.  Bidders using 
computer-generated bids are cautioned to reflect any and all Schedule of Prices 
changes, if involved, into their computer programs. 
 
Since the proposal sheets are printed back to back, bidders are cautioned to exercise 
care when inserting revised and/or added special provisions into their proposals. 
 
Please call 217-782-7806 if any of the above-described material is not included in this 
transmittal. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Eric Harm 
Interim Engineer of Design 
and Environment 
 

 
By: Ted B. Walschleger, P. E. 
       Engineer of Project Management 
 


